
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
ADOPTION OF TRANSPORTATION IMPACT FEE AND 
AMENDMENTS TO THE FEE SCHEDULE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cupertino will consider amending the 2017-18 
Fee Schedule, Schedule B-Engineering to include the Transportation Impact Fee (TIF). The TIF 
is a one-time charge on new development and redevelopment paid by builders and/or developers 
of private buildings. The General Plan adopted on December 4, 2014, specifically identifies the 
need to implement a TIF to fund needed transportation improvements necessary to accommodate 
and mitigate the impacts of future development in the City. The City Council will hear the 
proposed legislation and amendments on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 6:45 pm at 10350 Torre 
Avenue. The agenda for the application will be available on the Friday preceding the meeting. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (408) 777-3354 or  
traffic_engrs@cupertino.org. The agenda may be subject to change. Please call to verify that  
the item is still on the agenda. For more information or questions, you may also 
visit: www.cupertino.org/TIF. For additional information or to send written comments, contact 
Julie Chiu, Associate Civil Engineer, at JulieC@cupertino.org or (408) 777-7710. Council meets 
at 6:45 p.m., Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California. 
Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to challenge the City Council's 
action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the 
public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of 
Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 9/2/17 MERCURY NEWS & 9/8/17 CUPERTINO COURIER 

mailto:traffic_engrs@cupertino.org
http://www.cupertino.org/TIF


CITY OF CUPERTINO 
CITYWIDE NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

ADOPTION OF TRANSPORTATION IMPACT FEE AND  
AMENDMENTS TO THE FEE SCHEDULE 

 

 
 
 

 

Please take notice that the City of Cupertino will consider amending the 2017-18 Fee Schedule, Schedule B-Engineering to include the Transportation 
Impact Fee (TIF).  The TIF is a one-time charge on new development and redevelopment paid by builders and/or developers of private buildings.   The 
General Plan adopted on December 4, 2014, specifically identifies the need to implement a TIF to fund needed transportation improvements necessary 
to accommodate and mitigate the impacts of future development in the City.   
 

The City Council will hear the proposed legislation and amendments on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 6:45 pm at 10350 Torre Avenue.   
 

The agenda for the application will be available on the Friday preceding the meeting.  If you 
 have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (408) 777-3354 or  
traffic_engrs@cupertino.org.  The agenda may be subject to change.  Please call to verify that 
 the item is still on the agenda. 
 
For more information or questions, you may also visit:  
www.cupertino.org/TIF 

For additional information or to send written comments, contact Julie Chiu, Associate Civil 
Engineer, at JulieC@cupertino.org or (408) 777-7710. 

 

City Council  
Tuesday, September 19th, 2017 

6:45 PM 
 

Location of public hearing: 
Cupertino Community Hall 

10350 Torre Avenue 
(next to the library) 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
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